COPY.

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
GENOA.
8th May, 1926.

Messrs. Ansaldo, Westri Ponente.
Yard No. 283.

Dear 8ir,
I am forwarding under separate cover for approval

4 preliminary plans of this vessel which is to be built for

the Societa Italiana di Servizi Marittimi, the vessel being

rather larger than the "ESPERIA" which is not classed in

TR

this Society.

The vessel is intended to be classed also in the
Registro Italiano.

Ae the position of the machinery space is not yet
definitely fixed the present plans are submitted as preliminary
plans to enable the scantlings to be looked into.

The vessel is intended to have a draft of 7.20 metres
above the 1line of construction and the subdivision is to be
in accordance with the London Convention requirements.

I am, Dear fir,
Yours faithfully,
(Signed) N.G. TURNBULL.

The Secretary,
LONDON »




